
CANDICE QUINN KELLY, PRESIDENT
CHARLES CoUNTY BOARD OF COMMTSSIONERS

October l,2Ol2

The Honorable Frank Principi, Chairman

Washington Metropolitan Council of Governments
777 North Capitol Street, NE, Suite 300

Washington, DC 2OOO2

Dear Chairman Principi:

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the COG Board of Directors. Unfortunately,
health issues and my current responsibilities as President of the Board of Commissioenrs have

made it very difficult for me to continue in this role.

I am delighted, however, to inform you that Commissioner Reuben Collins has agreed to take my
place and because he currently serves on the Transportation Planning Board, he will be an

excellent replacement.

Thank you for the leadership you have provided to this important organization. Approaching
issues as a region is essential and most importantly, effective. I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

cc: Charles County Board of Commissioners
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Candice Quinn Kelly,


